
OTTAWA TOWN BOARD 

                                  Meeting Minutes – July 12, 2023 

 

 
 

Ottawa Town Board members were in attendance at a meeting of the Western Lakes Fire District 

(WFLD) Fire Board, which took place at the City of Oconomowoc Police Department, located at 

630 E. Wisconsin Avenue, Oconomowoc, Wisconsin at 6:00 P.M.  

 

Chairman Rupp called the meeting of the Ottawa Town Board to order.  Attendance was taken, 

and Town Board Supervisors Wiedenman and Jones were present. 

 

Chief Bowen gave a presentation on the 2022 annual financial audit, 2022 year in review and 

2023 updates.  A future meeting will be scheduled for a closed session regarding contract service 

agreements with other municipalities. 

 

A motion was made by Supervisor Wiedenman and seconded by Supervisor Jones to adjourn.  

The motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Lori Geyman, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Ottawa 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


